Jack Summers

From: noreply@brighton-hove.gov.uk

Sent: 06 July 2016 18:15

To: Planning Comments

Subject: Planning Application BH2016/00954 - comment 1048897
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Planning Application - BH2016/00954

Comment reference number: 1048897

I support the planning application

Sender's details

Councillor Andrew Wealls

Comment

Please note my strong support for this application. The proposed orangery will enhance the building as the
design is sympathetic to the existing building style. It will not be visible from surrounding properties, whilst
any noise will be contained by virtue of the area being enclosed.

Notice to recipient:

The information contained in this electronic mail message is intended only for the use of the individual to
whom it is addressed

and may contain information which is privileged and confidential, the disclosure of which is prohibited by
law.

If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this

communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error please notify the
sender immediately.

Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation.

You can visit our website at http://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk

Please consider the environment, only print out this email if absolutely necessary.

Please Note: Both incoming and outgoing Emails may be monitored and/or recorded in line with current
legislation.
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